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INCIDENT:  OPD Wears Pink Badges  CONTACT: Sergeant Jeff Higbee 

OCCURRENCE DATE: The Month of October (909) 395-2852 / jhigbee@ontariopolice.org 

 

 

 

Beginning Sunday, October 1, and throughout the month of October, Ontario police officers will be wearing their 

badges highlighted in pink.  

This is the Annual Breast Cancer Awareness Month and Campaign to promote increased awareness of the disease. 

It also raises funds for research into its cause, prevention, diagnosis, treatment and a cure.  

The campaign also offers information and support to those affected by breast cancer. 

More information can be found at www.nationalbreastcancer.org 

 

 


